


































 
 
 
 
 
Transitional Doctor of Physical Therapy- Proposed Amendment  
 
     
 
 
 Jeff Dembo: 
  

In view of the heavy dependence of this program on computer-based online 
material, the Council expressed concerns about the program faculty members’ 
ability to create this material in a relatively short timeframe.  In view of an 
upcoming discussion that will be held with the program faculty in January 
regarding resources available to the program, once these resources (or lack 
thereof) have been identified the Council requests that the program faculty 
seriously consider whether it is best to initiate the program this year or to wait an 
additional year. 

 
 

 
 


































































